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On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

We have had to fight with suppliers via switching and switching.  They give you better for a month 

or so then drop it. There should be a SET flat rate that is not minimal. Make it a percentage of the 

wholesale price. Make it pay back and not over 10 years. Most people who have solar need higher 

feed-in rates. Dropping the price each year as the usage fee goes up is insane. They are both 

power but you let them charge us more and pay us less. 


